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Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 1:41 PM
To: 'beatriz@bportela.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Beatriz Portela 
   
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: beatriz@everyactioncustom.com <beatriz@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 12:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
I installed solar panels on my roof approximately 1 year ago and am happy that most of the electricity in my house is 
produced by the sun. In the winter I produced more power than I used. I do think that that I should be compensated for 
the power I produce and is used by other people. 
 
The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.  
 
Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 
 
Sincerely, 
beatriz portela 
444 Miller Rd  Coral Gables, FL 33146-2850 




